
 

Oak Tree Class Newsletter June 2024 Summer 2 

This half term our topic is: Everyday Superheroes 

 

Yes, that’s right, we’ll be looking at all things superhero!! As well as thinking about what our superpowers might be, 

we will be looking at the wonderful book Supertato. We will also be learning about everyday superheroes such as 

the police, fire service, RNLI, doctors and nurses, and also our own people who help us in school such as the 

cleaners, dinner ladies and office staff. In maths we will be learning about how to group and share numbers equally, 

and learn to apply our knowledge of number in different contexts.  

We will also be preparing the children for transition into Year 1 

Parents Events – key dates this half term – Please pay close attention, this half term is bonkers!! 

Wednesday June 19th Reception Class Assembly – 9:00- 10:00 We will share some of the things we’ve been learning 

about and then you are welcome to come to the classroom and join in with activities. 

Friday 21st June – Sports day – Reception 9:00 – You’re welcome to watch in the playground. 

Friday 21st June – Blackwell Woods Grand Opening from 3:00 

Thursday 27th – NSPCC Workshops – Anti-bullying 

Friday 28th June – Family Fest – 3:30 – 6:00 

Monday 1st July - Parents and Carers coffee morning – 9:00 

Tuesday 2nd July – Reception trip to Tropical World 

Wednesday 3rd July – Transition Day – Reception to Year 1 

Monday 22nd – Whole school picnic 

Tuesday 23rd July – Year 6, Year 2 and Reception End of Year awards 

Wednesday 24th July – BREAK UP 

 

Mrs Hanley is back!!    Miss Hargreaves is due to give birth imminently and we wish her all the best.  Mrs Hanley will 

resume teaching every Monday and Tuesday, with Mrs Brown teaching Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  

 

We will be assessing the children’s levels over the next few weeks and seeing if they’ve reached their Early Learning 

Goals. These will be reported back to you when you receive their reports. Please continue to listen to your child read 

every day as this is vital to their ongoing progress. 

As we approach the end of the year, seeing how the children have grown, progressed and flourished since 

September, has been an absolute joy. We’re SO proud of all the children and all their unique and wonderful 

achievements.  

As always, don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

The Reception team – Mrs Jennings, Mrs Hanley and Mrs Brown 


